
 

 

 

 
Ref: Letter to DPIE re RfI March 2021.docx 
23 April 2021 
 
Mr William Hodgkinson 
Team Leader – Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning Industry and Environment 
PO Box 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124  
 
By Email: William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Hodgkinson, 
 

Ingleburn Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-8593) 
Response to Request for Additional Information dated 19 February 2021 

 
We refer to your letter dated 19 February 2021 and the request to provide additional information 
associated with the proposed State Significant Development SSD-8593. 
 
Please find attached the following documents: 
 

1. A Clause 55 application for an updated amendment of the Development Application dated 23 
April 2021, 

2. A response to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) submission 
dated 19 February 2021, 

3. Relevant supporting documents included in 12 attachments. 
 
We hope that the information and supporting documents are satisfactory to you, however, if you wish 
to discuss the matter further, do not hesitate to contact me on any of my details provided below. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 

 
 

 
Tim Baillie 
Managing Director 
Mobile: 0427 452 029 
Email: tim@awe.com.au 
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